
We encourage collaboration between restaurants, the community, and
policymakers to find a path that supports business recovery and employee well-
being. Let's collaborate on policies that support our workforce while ensuring
our local businesses and restaurants can thrive. 
 
Carol Wight, CEO of the New Mexico Restaurant Association 
executive@nmrestaurants.org (505) 250-2911 

A Policy-Focused Approach 

GROWING THE NEW MEXICO
RESTAURANT INDUSTRY
AFTER COVID

New Mexico Restaurant Association

The pandemic reshaped our industry, and while we've seen signs of recovery,
inflation and policy decisions are slowing the pace. Industry Recovery
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The proposed Paid Family and Medical Leave policy will have an oversized
impact on restaurant budgets and staffing. Paid Family and Medical Leave
would further strain our already tight margins, potentially reducing operational
hours and hiring. 

The Healthy Workplaces Act has increased restaurant operating costs and
staffing shortages. While paid sick leave benefits employees, the operational
burden on restaurants struggling to recover from the pandemic has been
substantial.

Policies need to balance employee rights with the economic realities of the
hospitality industry. Supporting our employees is essential, but without a
balanced approach, we risk harming the very businesses that provide jobs. 

We ask that you support restaurant recovery policies, such as tax relief or
grants while taking a balanced approach to labor regulations. We must work
together to develop solutions that help businesses recover and grow without
compromising employee benefits. 

Rising food and labor costs due to inflation are creating new restaurant
hurdles. Inflation has significantly impacted operating costs. Many restaurants
are struggling to keep up with rising prices. *
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